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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

  

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

November 21, 2022  

 

Kristen Grillo  

Bloom Energy Corporation  

4353 North First Street  

San Jose, CA 95134 

Kristen.Grillo@bloomenergy.com  

 

RE: PETITION NO. 1485 - Bloom Energy Corporation declaratory ruling, pursuant to 

Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, 

maintenance and operation of a customer-side 2-megawatt fuel cell facility and 

associated equipment to be located at Stamford Hospital, 1 Hospital Plaza, Stamford, 

Connecticut. 

 
Dear Kristen Grillo: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the notification for pipe cleaning 

procedure dated November 17, 2022 regarding compliance with Condition No. 4 of the Council’s 

Declaratory Ruling of April 8, 2022 for the above-referenced facility.  

 

The Council acknowledges that the condition has been satisfied.  This acknowledgment applies 

only to the condition satisfied by the November 17, 2022 correspondence.   

 

Please be advised that deviations from the standards established by the Council in the Declaratory 

Ruling are enforceable under the provisions of Connecticut General Statutes §16-50u. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MB/IN/laf 
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From: Kristen Grillo <Kristen.Grillo@bloomenergy.com>  

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 9:47 AM 

To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 

Subject: PE1485 - Stamford Hospital, 1 Hospital Plaza, Stamford, CT - Letter of Notification for 

Pipe Cleaning Procedures 
 
Good morning, 
 
Per condition #4 cited in Siting Council Declaratory Ruling Letter for Petition #PE1485, please find 
attached our Letter of Notification for pipe cleaning procedures to be performed at the Stamford 
Hospital Bloom Energy Fuel Cell Installation site, located at 1 Hospital Plaza in Stamford, CT. 
 
If you should have any questions or require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 

 
 

Kristen Grillo 
Senior Permitting Specialist | East Coast Field Office 
Customer Installations Group | North America 
(917) 803-4511 
Kristen.Grillo@bloomenergy.com  
 
Bloom Energy Corporation 
4353 North First Street, San Jose, CA 95134 
(408) 543-1500 
www.bloomenergy.com 
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